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Alaska Department of Fish and Game (ADF&G) management staff will provide information on 

the upcoming spot shrimp pot fishery in Prince William Sound on March 26th at 5:30pm at the 

Egan Civic and Convention Center in Anchorage. The meeting will also be accessible via zoom. 

Staff will be available to answer questions regarding this season’s fishery. After the 

informational session the Commercial Fisheries Entry Commission (CFEC) will host a public 

hearing on draft proposed regulations to limit the Prince William Sound commercial shrimp pot 

fishery. Tentative agenda and zoom link below.  

TENTATIVE AGENDA 

(March 15, 2024) 

1. Opening comments and ethics disclosure 

2. Review elements of draft proposed regulations 

3. Public testimony 

4. Other agenda items 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85082315153?pwd=mgmUVkhjt5peYi9erRGthJboyG96p2.1 

 
(Scan QR code to access the Zoom meeting) 

For those wishing to testify in the room there will be a sign-up sheet. For those wishing to testify 

over the web conference, participants will indicate interest on the virtual platform and the 

operator will establish a queue. 

Meeting material is available on the Alaska Online Public Notice System at 

https://aws.state.ak.us/OnlinePublicNotices/ 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85082315153?pwd=mgmUVkhjt5peYi9erRGthJboyG96p2.1

